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~ May 28, 2023 ~ 

Pentecost, the coming of the Holy Spirit,  

calls up the image of wind that rushes, 

flames that leap, 

and disciples that are inspired to go out from  

the upper room fearlessly. 

Scripture tells us that this is the moment that gave birth to the Church.  

Pentecost brings the Easter season to a grand and fiery close.  

The Holy Spirit lavishes us with gifts which empower us as followers 

of Jesus to take up his mission and make it ours.  

Wisdom, Understanding, Counsel, Fortitude,  

Knowledge, Piety and Fear of the Lord  

are gifts which help us to continue Jesus’ work in our world.  

Pentecost is our Birthday. 

As part of the Universal Church, the Community of Our Lady of Mercy  

will celebrate being Church.  

To acknowledge our oneness in the Spirit  

all parishioners are asked to wear red on the Feast of Pentecost. 

As included in our Mission Statement, may we be “empowered by the Holy Spirit  

to live the values of Jesus in a prayerful, welcoming, and nurturing environment.” 
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Vision Statement 

Encountering Christ.�

Growing in His love.�

Ser�ing in His name.�

 
Discipleship Pathway�

Listening to our hear�s, we respond to the Lord’s invitation to jour�ey 

together on the path of discipleship.�

 
Encountering the Lord�

We strive to build an environment for you to recognize and experience 

God, feeling his profound presence so that you want more. At Our Lady of 

Mercy, all people are provided with opportunities 

to continually meet Christ in a real, personal, and intimate way. 

Growing in His Love�
We at Our Lady of Mercy work to gradually become more faithful followers 

of Christ with lives transformed by the Gospel and guided by the Holy 

Spirit. We provide pathways to nurture your desire to respond in love and 

come to know what God’s desire is for your life. 

Ser�ing in His Name�
We encourage you to share your experiences with God, letting God’s love 

permeate everything you do so that others can encounter him. Sent by the 

Spirit to be the hands and voice of Christ, 

we seek opportunities to serve those in need. 
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With Gratitude: The parish is extremely grateful to the 

dedicated religious education teachers who made this past year 

such a success.  Your prayer, witness and love of your students 

has had a profound impact on the youth of this parish.  You will 

never know the effect of your ministry on the youth you taught, 

but God will nurture the seed you planted and produce fruit 30, 

60 and 100 fold.  Thank you for responding so generously to the 

invitation of God and to the need of this parish community.  

All of us are richer because of your presence.  

Catholic Services Appeal Update 

Happy Easter!�

� Thank you to all who have made a pledge to this year’s Catholic Services Appeal. �

I am happy to say that through the pledges and gi s received, we have met the diocesan 

assessed goal. Now, any funds that we raise beyond the goal can be used for parish 

projects. This is why I seek your help. We are coun'ng on your assistance to keep our 

parish financially secure. Our goal is to raise an addi'onal $30,000.  �

We are looking at a number of large expenses for the upkeep of our 23�year�old building: �

Replace the skylight in the atrium� � � $5,000�

Replace the east gym storage room roof     � � $13,000�

Replace the garage and food pantry roof� � $24,500�

� This year we are asking each family to consider a pledge of $500. If you are reluctant to make a 

pledge to the CSA campaign, would you please consider making a commitment to our capital improvements. 

We realize that not all families can give what we are asking but a contribu'on of any amount will help.�

� If you have any ques'ons or just want to say hello, please stop me a er Mass on Sunday morning or 

contact me through the parish office or by email.�

� I am grateful for your generosity. �

Please know of my prayers for you,�

Fr. Ma: Kujawinski �

RCIA Invitation 
God loved us so much that God sent His only Son so that we might have eternal life and everlasting joy.  This eternal life 

and everlasting joy begins today, in the extraordinary reality of grace, in the gift of faith lived in the Christian community.  

Come and be a part of this legacy, The Body of Christ making God’s love and mercy visible in a world of pain and 

alienation.  

Would you like to learn more about the Catholic faith?  Are you attracted to the life of Jesus Christ and the thought of 

being one of his disciples?  Would you like to be baptized into the Christian family? 

The Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults (RCIA) would like to invite you to consider the richly challenging and 

profoundly rewarding life of Catholic Christianity.  The RCIA is a year-long (or longer) process of prayer and study, of 

community ritual and personal reflection, of parish life and scriptural study designed to enable individuals to hear, 

understand and respond to the internal promptings drawing them to Christ and the Catholic Church. 

If you would like more information about the Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults, for yourself or for someone you 

know, you may call Irene Lucas at 814-899-6132 or email ilucas@ourladyofmercychurch.org to schedule an individual 

meeting.   

Come and journey with us.  Our destination is out of this world!  Asking your questions, starting the conversation, 

stepping onto the path does not obligate you.  So, come and learn more.  
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@ 7:00 PM�

Join Us For A �

Informal gathering in the Conference Room�

Wine, Cheese and Your Questions��
(Feel free to bring a snack to share, if you wish)�

This is your opportunity to chat with your pastor about those 

questions concerning the Bible, the Church, Catholic beliefs, etc. that 

you have never known how to answer.  Every question is worthwhile 

as we will learn from one another.  Whether you have a specific 

question in mind or just want an opportunity to learn and discuss, 

bring a friend and join us. 
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The Bible contains many “sacred 

strangers”, men and women who 

do not belong to the Israelite 

community yet still reveal God in a 

profound and striking way.  In 

Sacred Strangers, Nancy 

examines six of these figures.  

Most receive little attention but all 

have significant lessons for us. 

 

Sacred Strangers �

by Nancy Haught�

Cost of book is $8.50 if purchased in bulk.�

Contact Irene at 814�899�6132 by June 20 

if you want her to order a book for you.�

Home of �

Irene Lucas�

1019 Bartlett Rd.�

Patio if weather permits�

(extra lawn chairs appreciated)�

Inside if weather is bad�

All Welcome… �

No Need to Register or 

Attend Every Evening�

Enjoy a cold drink, a casual 

summer evening and laughter 

with sisters in faith. �
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Knightly News 

Spring 2023 

Election of officers 

New officers are Grand Knight: Dave 

Cottrell and Deputy Grand Knight: Tim 

Fuhrman. While congratulating them, we 

offer our sincere thanks to Dave Lefaiver 

and Tom Palisin who have served in these 

two offices for many years. Other officers 

are unchanged. 

30th Anniversary 

The OLM Council was chartered June 27, 

1993. 

Golf Raffle 

On Friday, May 12th from 6 to 11pm in 

Sperry Hall, The Knights of Columbus will 

hold the 28th annual Golf & Sports Raffle 

Casino Night. Major prizes and financial 

support provided by many generous 

sponsors have helped this social event 

grow in popularity in the Harborcreek 

Community and surrounding area. 

Tickets are still only $10 each (three for 

$25) which includes a chance to win the 

major prizes – twenty in all - along with 

food and refreshments for the entire 

night. There will also be various games of 

chance and raffles throughout the 

evening. We hope not only will you 

purchase tickets yourself, but also sell 

some to your friends. (See a ticket or flier 

for a list of prizes. Please patronize the 

sponsors whose names will be on the 

ticket and display in Sperry Hall) We are 

in the final planning phase of the Golf 

Raffle and counting on the involvement 

of all Knights in making it a success. 

Knights of Columbus Scholarship 

Scholarship applications are now being 

accepted. Each year a portion of the Golf 

Raffle proceeds are earmarked for college

-bound high school seniors who, along 

with their parents, are members of the 

parish. We thank you in advance for your 

support of the Golf & Sports Raffle.   

Please see the OLM Website or contact the 

church office for a scholarship 

application. A brief essay must be 

included and a certified, most-recently 

available transcript from the applicant’s 

school. Application deadline is May 14. 

Please spread the word and watch the 

website and bulletin. 

Donations 

To assist them in paying the cost of 

attending the Heart Work Camp in 

Tennessee in July, $1400 was donated to 

the (7) OLM students. $500 was donated 

to the relief effort for the victims of the 

train wreck in East Palestine, Ohio. 

Religious Ed spaghetti dinner 

fundraiser 

Several Knights were involved in 

preparing the ingredients for the dinner. 

Baby Bottle Fundraiser 

After phenomenal success last year, this 

fundraiser will continue this year. 

Proceeds will be directed toward 

ultrasound machines and related 

expenses of the Women’s Care Center of 

Erie in their Pro-Life outreach. Keep your 

eyes and ears open for more information. 

(contact is: Phil Legler) 

 

John Skuce 

April 23, 2023 

899-3692 
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